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Dear Colleagues,

As the 2019-2020 school year closes, we at the
Partnership for Public Education are taking a moment
to reflect on all that has happened. This year has had
many moments to celebrate and of which to be proud,
while at the same time, these past few months
have posed unprecedented challenges to
our schools and communities. In this
Year-in-Review, we share what we have
been working on, both prior to and as a
result of the global pandemic and racial
justice movement. In these times it is
critically important that we come together to
meet the needs of Delaware’s students, and as
we look ahead, we hope to continue our
strong traditions of partnership equity as
we step toward the future.

Elizabeth Farley-Ripple
Director, Partnership for Public Education

Fran 0'Malley
Associate Director, Partnership for Public Education
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